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We are very happy and proud 
to see the dedication and 
serious dance attitude 
developing among the Dance 
Gallery 2 dancers. It seems 
everyone anticipates and 
understand the kind of effort 
needed to put on a great show. 
This year our production 
number is entitled “Silence!” 
and � 4UFWF
���       choreographers
+VMJB
� 4VNNFS
� ��
%hMBMMP	"FSP

� "MJDJB� BOE� .JTT�
Lucy have been meeting to 
select class music. Our 2019 
show dates are set for Friday, 
June 28th and Saturday, June 
29th. Once again the Center 
High School Theatre in 
Antelope will be the venue for 
our performances.

The June shows keeps getting better and better every year! 
Get ready for a wonderful spectacle DG2 families, you are in for 
another hit show! But don’t forget, a project like this is huge so 
please let us know if you are handy with a hammer, fabric or 
paint brush. Contact doug@dancegallery2.com if you are able 
to help! 

DATES  TO  REMEMBER
Tuition Due By February 5th

Presidents’ Day - No Classes Monday, February 18th
Dads & Daughters “Royal Ball” – TENTATIVE Saturday, April 27th
Bring A Friend Week January 28th – February 2nd
It’s Showtime 2019 Show Dates June 28th & 29th
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The DG2 has always been proud of our adult dancers. The Adult Tap and Adult Jazz Fusion classes 
on Wednesday nights have become our most popular! Not only do our adults enjoy dancing in the 

classes, our DG2 audiences love to watch them “do their thing” on stage. Some of them have never 
taken a dance class before, some took dance lessons as youngsters or college students and most of 

them are moms whose kiddos dance at the DG2. They definitely add to our amazing DG2 Dance 
Family! Come join us!
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One of the most exciting parts of a production 
are the beautiful costumes the dancers wear. 
Most of our dancers started the 2018-2019 
season in September and have already paid for 
their costumes. For those dancers who still need 
to purchase their costumes or have an 
outstanding balance, please note the following:

According to your COSTUME AGREEMENT 
FORM, costume balances will automatically be 
charged to your AutoPay accounts with your 
permission. If you still need to pay for your 
costumes or have any questions, please make 
arrangements by calling the DG2 office at 
916-771-0775.

NO Classes - 
Monday, Feb. 18th, Presidents’ Day 

Attention: The Quiet Zones in the Shine 
and Star studios are designated for 
observing classes only. The teachers request 
that cell phones be off or in silent mode 
during class time. They also request that 
observers keep their voices low when 
talking. Even though our acoustic walls work 
well, voices do carry onto the dance floor. 
Parents, feel free to take notes or better yet, 
bring in a video camera to record your 
dancer. 
It’s important for our dancers to feel like 
dancers, especially now that we have begun 
show choreography. The teachers and 
student teachers are asking our dancers to 
dress the part and wear dancewear to class. 
Dressing like dancers is respectful and 
demonstrates pride of being part of the 
team.  
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Another reminder, please use caution while 
driving and parking at the DG2. The rain 
causes the driveway shoulder gets very soft, 
if you leave the graveled areas you WILL 
GET STUCK. Don’t be the next DG2 “stuck-
in-the-mud”!

Miss Amber having a blast measuring students for their new 
costumes! Students from the 9:30 Baby Ballet class were 
very excited to have measurements taken for their June 
show costumes
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DADS & DAUGHTERS ROYAL BALL

The Dance Gallery 2 Student Teachers Present�
0VS�"OOVBM�Dads & Daughters Royal Ball

TenUative Date: April 2�UI, 2019

The D(2 Student Teachers are pleased to present the ��th Annual Dads & Daughters Royal Ball! We 
welcome all DG2 Dads (Dad partners) and Daughters to dance the night away. Details to follow!

A magical evening...The Dads & Daughters Royal Ball

DG2’S FUN BRING A FRIEND WEEK�
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